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WELCOME & THANK YOU: 
We would like to welcome all new and returning families 
who will be joining us for the summer. 

We will be hosting four summer students with us this year 
and we are excited to have them support our team and work 
alongside the staff to make this an enriching and 
memorable summer for the children and families. 

SUMMER READY: 
Happy Summer everyone!!! The hot weather has arrived, 
and AC units are to be installed in all rooms on July 8. 

We are asking parents to be mindful of the weather and the 
temperature as it changes and provide suitable clothing for 
their children. Please ensure that your child has a hat, extra 
clothes for water days, water bottles and sunscreen if you 
prefer to use your own (we supply sunscreen to the 
children). The sunscreen we use is called Sun Zone-SPF 
50+ Fragrance Free/Water/Sweat Resistant up to 80 
minutes (active ingredients: Octocrylene 7.5%; Octisalate 
5%; Octinoxate 4.5%; and Avobenzone 3%). 

Please have these items labelled so we can ensure that the 
items go back to the right baskets. 

SUMMER BREAK: 
We look forward to all the field trips and on-site activities 
that our staff have planned to ensure that the children will 
have a variety of interactive, fun and interesting activities 
to keep them entertained and engaged. These activities 
include weekly outdoor water play, sports, and much more!

FIELD TRIPS: 
We have extremely fun field trips planned. Summer 
calendars have been sent home and field trip permission 
forms will follow as we approach each trip date. Please 
ensure forms are signed and returned in a timely manner. 

It is extremely important that children arrive at least 15 
minutes before departure on field trip days. 

Please provide your child(ren) proper footwear with socks 
– NO sandals, crocks or flip flops.

SUMMER FESTIVAL: 
On Wednesday, August 29, we will be hosting a Summer 
Festival with a lot of fun activities for all Childspace 1 
families at no cost. Details to follow closer to the date. 

COMMUNICATION: 
The best way to contact us is by phone or email. 
Appointments can be made if you need to speak to a 
member of staff or management. 

REMINDERS: 
 Please remember to check the summer calendars for 

activities to ensure that your child/children have the 
necessary items needed for those days.

 Please remember to notify the Centre when your child 
will be late or absent. 

 Please remember to notify the staff/Centre when 
another person not on your emergency list will be 
picking up your child. (ID is required upon pick up). 

 The late pick-up fee is $1 per minute for the first time a 
parent is late and $3 per minute if that parent is late 
again within a 30-day period. Failure to pay late fees 
can result in withdrawal from the Centre. 

Parents, please remember that Childspace Day Care is a 
nut-free environment. 
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